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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 40 ends the Soon-to-be Sooner program and its associated benefits on January 1, 2020. Any 

person participating in the program before the end date may continue to receive benefits until a 

final service is rendered. The measure directs the Oklahoma Health Care Authority to repeal or 

amend all pertinent rules of the Soon-to-be Sooner program to reflect the elimination of the 

program. 
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